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The acquisition of Hansa Borg Bryggerier 
approved 
 
 
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 24/2022 – 13 MAY 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In continuation of company announcement, no 01/2022 of 7 January 2022, we are happy to announce 
that the acquisition of the remaining 75% of Hansa Borg Bryggerier has been approved by the 
Norwegian Competition Authority. 
 
As all conditions for the transaction are now met, we expect the deal to be finalized soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
For further information on this Announcement:  
Investor Relations: Jonas Guldborg Hansen, tel (+45) 20 10 12 45  
Media Relations: Louise Kapel, tel (+45) 22 20 80 17  


